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Lumberton TruckDriving Academy Inc. joins the American Indian Chamber
of Commerce of North Carolina

The AICCNC is thrilled to have a new member in the Lumberton area.

Lumberton, NC (PRWEB) April 22, 2004 -Â� Hearl Oxendine started Lumberton Truck Driving Academy in
1999. He has found that the trucking industry is great way for the unemployed or underemployed to change
their career for the better.

They offer a four-week, weekday course and an eight-week, weekend course to get you on the road to your new
career as soon as possible. A new class begins each week. Upon successful completion of the CDL course,
students are awarded with a Certificate of Completion and U.S. Department of Transportation Certification. The
Academy is fully certified by the Driver License Section of the DMV to administer the CDL road test on site.

To help their students find employment, the Lumberton Truck Driving Academy works with many trucking
companies. Their graduates have been hired by companies such as Arrow Trucking, Covenant, CRST, Knight
Transportation, McElroy Truck Lines, Roehl Transport, Schneider, Stevens Transport, Swift Transportation,
TLC, USA Truck, US Express, Werner Enterprises, and many others.

To learn more about the Lumberton Truck Driving Academy visit them on the web at
www.lumbertonacademy.comor call Hearl at (910) 735-0033.

Hearl is a Lumbee Indian and sees that the way to improve the lives of Lumberton residents is through the
increase in the number of businesses in the area. He feels that the AICCNC is a great resource to help
individuals start their own business.

The AICCNC promotes the growth and success of existing and new American Indian-owned businesses in
North Carolina to improve the economic well being of all American Indians employed by them.

Contact:
Scott Roberts, Executive Director
scott@aiccnc.org
http://www.aiccnc.org
American Indian Chamber of Commerce of North Carolina (AICCNC)
9201 Leesville Road, Suite 220, Raleigh, NC 27613-7540
Phone: 919-510-9696 Fax: 919-510-9668
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Contact Information
Scott Roberts
AMERICAN INDIAN CHAMBER OF COMMERCE OF NC
http://www.aiccnc.org
919-510-9696

Online Web 2.0 Version
You can read the online version of this press release here.
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